
 
 

412 E Parkcenter Blvd, Ste 100 
Boise, Idaho  83706-6659 

T 208.387.7000 hdrinc.com 

 

March 20, 2018 

Christer Loftenius, LG, LHG, Site Manager 

State of Washington Department of Ecology 

Toxics Cleanup Program, Eastern Region 

4601 N. Monroe Street 

Spokane, WA  99205-1295 

Subject:          Progress Report for First Quarter 2018, Simplot Grower Solutions, Warden, 

Washington Facility Site ID No. 2802409; Agreed Order 8421 

Dear Christer:  

The following activities were conducted in the First Quarter 2018:  

 Simplot submitted to Ecology in January 2018 the document Monitoring Well Sampling 
Update, which provided December 2017 groundwater sampling results.  

 Simplot submitted to Ecology an updated Remediation Investigation and Feasibility Study 
(RI/FS) on March 15, 2018.  

 EIM database updated for project 

Activities for 2nd Quarter 2018: 

 No field activities planned.  

 Respond to comments and questions from Ecology on the March 15, 2018 RI/FS report 
and finalize.  

 

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at (208) 387-7033 or at 

mike.murray@hdrinc.com.  

Very truly yours, 

HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 

Michael R. Murray, Ph.D. 

Project Manager 

CC: Karl Schultz, J.R. Simplot Company 
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